
Columbine West
Civic Association

Newsletter
CWCA — Your Homeowners’ Organization

©
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and harmony through covenant enforcement, 

community based services, and social activities.”
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Membership Fee to Increase

 This year has been incredibly fruitful for the community. The association was 
able to bring back all events and contests as well as renovate entrance signs and 
build the new website. During the Annual Budget Review in November it was voted 
upon by the Board that a small increase would be needed to cover the increase of 
upcoming operating costs. You might not remember the last increase in dues, it was 
in 2010, going from the long standing $10/annually to $25/annually. Starting January 
1 the new dues will be $35/annually, which will cover all costs of the 2022 Budget. 
The CWCA Membership has been consistently around 350 members, which is 
roughly 23% of our community. It is the intent of the association to keep our volun-

tary dues as reasonable 
as we can, understand-
ing that residents have 
many items to pay for 
on an annual basis. This 
small increase will help 
continue to support all 
the events, including our 
Annual Dumpster Day, 
which has seen the larg-
est increase of expen-
diture, roughly 40% of 
projected Budget. The 

association is here for the community, hosting events and welcoming everyone to 
participate in whatever way they can. Thank you so much for continuing to support 
the association, either as a voluntary dues paying member or as volunteer hands.

CWCA Calendar 
of Events

• Holiday Lighting Contest: Dec 15-30
 (Winners announced on the website)
• No Monthly Meeting in December
• Happy New Year 2022
• January Monthly Meeting: Jan. 11, 2022
• February Monthly Meeting: Feb. 8th
• Happy Valentines Day
• Neighborhood Mixer: Feb TBD
• March Monthly Meeting: Mar. 8th
• Easter Egg Hunt: April 10
• April Monthly Meeting: April 12th
• Dumpster Day: June 18
• May Monthly Meeting: May 10th  
 (CWCA Elections)
• June Monthly Meeting: June 14th
 Flag Day

CWCA Holiday Lighting/
Decorating Contest 

 Why do we have a Decorating Contest in Columbine West? Its easy. To stimu-
late and enhance a sense of community by rewarding residents that go above-and-
beyond in decorating their home for the Winter holiday season. This year we will 
select (2) lucky winners that have shown their best lighting/decorating practices. 
CWCA Judges will be driving around the neighborhood to take notes of decorated 
homes, but if you’d like to make sure your house or your neighbor’s gets looked 
at, email CWCAtalk@gmail.com or call Google Voice @ 303-904-8218 and let us 
know the address. The prizes will be $50 for (2) homeowners. With the new website 
launched the Lighting Winners will be showcased there first. Our early deadline 
for the January newsletter causes printed notification to arrive in the February  
newsletter. 

We Love Your Photos!
 Hey Columbine West neighbors, we are 
looking to highlight our area around us. The 
CWCA is looking for those images to share 
in the monthly community newsletter. Got an 
eye for birds, clouds, landscapes or artistic 
representations? Since our newsletter prints 
color photos now we would like to highlight 
some extra creativeness. Please send your 
submissions to CWCAtalk@gmail.com or 
ncmccombs@yahoo.com. Looking forward 
to sharing with the community. Thanks, 
Natasha (Newsletter Editor)



Columbine West Civic Association 
303-904-8218 

 http://www.CWCA.info
OFFICERS

President, Gary McCombs; Vice President, John Basila
Treasurer, Stacey Hall; Secretary, F. Tricamo / N. McCombs 

Board Members: K. Waite, K. Sweet,
B. Waite, J. Mazzotta, A. Berra & D. Gleason

COHOPE Delegate: Floating Board Member
Newsletter Delivery Coordinators: 720-560-9844

Newsletter Editor: Natasha McCombs, ncmccombs@yahoo.com
Website Coordinator: Alexis Berra

Newsletter Ad Manager: Colorado Lasertype
SCHOOLS

 Dutch Creek Elementary   7304 W. Roxbury Pl.
 Ken Caryl Middle School  6509 W. Ken Caryl Ave.
 Columbine High School   6201 S. Pierce St.

News Articles
The newsletter is published monthly. Deadline for news is the 13th of each month 
for the next month’s issue except the Jan. issue which is Dec. 6th. All articles 
must be approved by the editor for publication, or as space permits. To 
submit an article, please call a board member or e-mail the editor. All “Letters 
to the Editor” must be signed and include a daytime phone number in case there 
are any questions. Letters may be printed without the author’s name if requested.

Jefferson County Numbers
Information 303-279-6511
Motor Vehicles 303-271-8100
Animal Control 303-271-5070
Highways & Clerk & Recorder 303-271-8168
Transportation 303-271-8495
Colorado State Patrol 303-239-4500
Planning & Zoning 303-271-8700
County Commissioners 303-271-8525
Sheriff – Emergency 911
Sheriff - Non-Emergency 303-271-0211
County Administrator 303-271-8500
Traffic Complaints 303-271-5677
Extension Services 303-271-6620
Voting Information 303-271-8111

Columbine West Civic 
Association Membership Form

Please fill out and mail with your $25 check to CWCA. 

Name(s): _________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________

Phone #: _________________________________________
Send to: CWCA, P.O. Box 620026, Littleton CO 80162
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Thank You 
For Supporting 
Membership!

Advertising:
The deadline for advertisements is the 15th of the month for the  

next month’s issue, except for the Jan. issue which is Dec. 6th.   
To place an ad, call Colorado Lasertype, 303-979-7499 

Email: getinfo@coloradolasertype.com  
To find ad rates and discounts, go to www.ColoradoLasertype.com  

and click on the “Advertising Rates” link.  
Appearance of an advertisement in this publication does not constitute a recommendation or 
endorsement by the publisher or the association of the goods or services offered therein. The  
opinions expressed in this newsletter are those of the individual authors and not of the Board  
of Directors of your association or the publisher. Neither the Board, publisher nor the authors  

intend to provide any professional service or opinion through this publication. 

From the Inbox
 Thank you for the newsletter. I really liked the printed 
CWCA covenants in the newsletter! I never received those 
or even heard about them when we bought our house. They 
were also presented well. Good job!

—Amanda

A Moment With The Board
 The November meeting was our year wrap up. Much of 
the meeting surrounded the presentation and approval of the 
2022 Budget. The budget will be offering all normal events 
and activities accept the July Swim Night. Since the pool will 
be undergoing renovations , we felt that skipping a year would 
be beneficial. Then in 2023 we can bring back the event bigger 
and better, incorporating a BBQ, contests and give aways for 
kids & adults. In its place it was thought to bring an opportu-
nity for young artists to showcase their creative abilities during 
Summer Break. The idea of a Chalk Walk has been tossed 
around and we would love to have a point person/ Judge to help 
bring the event to life. There is no set date yet, so it can be at the 
availability of the volunteer in charge. If you would like to head 
up this new activity please drop a message to CWCAtalk@
gmail.com. We are also very excited to offer Membership due 
payments directly through the brand new website, http://www.
CWCA.com for your added convenience. As noted on the front 
page of the newsletter the 2022 Membership Dues has seen a 
modest increase to $35/annually to help defray the rising costs 
of activities. This past year turned out to be very successful in 
many ways and its the Officers/Boards intention to continue 
offering a balanced program of activities, community involve-
ment and Covenant enforcement. We wish everyone a Joyous 
Season of Giving & Happy New Year.

• Personal/Family Planning
• Small/Large Business Retirement Plans
• 401k Management
• Special Needs Planning

Securities offered through Sigma Financial Corporation, Member FINRA/SIPC.
Upstream Investment Partners is independently owned and operated.

Robert Howell
Registered Investment Advisor
rhowell@upstreamip.com720-841-8810
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Aspen creek
academy

christian preschool 
and DAYCARE

AUTHENTIC LIFE CHURCH

NOW ENROLLING
Infants, Toddlers, Preschool, and 
    Pre-Kindergarten 
Full--me, Part--me, Before and AAer     
    School and Summer Camp

GROWING
KIDS

Licensed, Faith-Based 
Programs, Enriched 

Christ-Centered Environ-
ments, Encouraging Kids to 

Grow Spiritually, Socially 
and Academically

[303] 973-1500 6500 W. Coal Mine Ave.
Littleton Co 80123www.aspencreekacademy.com

14 Athletic State Championships
20 Advanced Placement Course Offerings
Award-winning "Rebels with Applause" theatre
program
over 30 Activities/Clubs contribute to our
Tradition of Excellence 

We are a school for all: 

COLUMBINE HIGH SCHOOL

SHOWCASE

ACADEMIC
PRESENTATIONS

ATHLETIC
INFORMATION

TABLES

ACTIVITY
INFORMATION

TABLES

STUDENT
PERFORMANCES

SCHOOL
TOURS

December 2nd, 2021

6:30 PM - 8:00 PM

6201 S. Pierce Street
Littleton, CO 80123

6:30 - 8:00 PM 
2nd

DECEMBER

More Info: 
303-982-4400  chsrebel@jeffco.k12.co.us
www.chsrebels.net  

Become a part of our Rebel Family
Once a Rebel, Always a Rebel

Halloween Contest Winners
 This year Columbine West residents really turned up the 
dial with the creativity and effort for our  Halloween Decorating 
Contest. Judging was very difficult due to the sheer volume 
of homes that participated. We saw everything from creepy 
circus’ and haunted graveyards to Viking ghost ships, 10 foot 
tall pumpkin head creatures, beetle juice characters, whimsical 
pumpkin patches and amazing homemade tombstone‘s, coffins 
and cauldrons. The lighting schemes and engineering work that 
went into some homes was admirable. CWCA is excited about 
the participation of neighbors who made Trick or Treating a 
much anticipated event for children of all ages. Sidewalks were 
filled with families exploring the subdivision, wagons filled 
with thermos’ of hot cider and chocolate, neighbors camped out 
in driveways complete with fire pits and scary music. One fes-
tive neighbor made their garage into a Trick-or-Treating Pitstop 
with a beverage station offering snacks and libations for kids 
and adults! A round of applause for the Honorable mentions. 
If you didn’t see them, well, maybe next year because 7477 S. 
Pierce Court had an amazing haunted tree and authentic tomb-
stone‘s, while 8023 West Plymouth Pl. impressive collection 
from every genre was a must see.
 Congratulations to this years 2 win-
ners. Drum Roll….Tim and Sarah Cooper 
at 7068 S. Alison Way. Residents for 
15yrs, their creepy playground/cemetery 
theme included an undertaker with a skel-
eton horse drawn carriage, Harvester of 
souls,  a plague doctor and a dark angel. 
 Nathan Hendricks at 7064 Hinsdale 

Drive – together he and his son created a spooktacular 
haunting with giant walking skeletons, animatronic skeleton 
dogs, flaming cauldrons and a garish pumpkin-head scare-
crow. Halloween of 2021 was a huge success and we want to 
thank the entire Columbine West neighborhood for a fantastic 
Halloween season. We look forward to next year!

— Berra Family Judges
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© 2020 Fantastic Sams Franchise Corporation. www.FantasticSams.com

20% off 
All Color Services

ADDITIONAL CHARGES FOR 
LENGTH AND COLOR MAY APPLY

Valid at this location only. 
Not valid with any other offers. CW

 $3.00 off 
Adult Haircut

Valid at this location only. 
Not valid with any other offers. CW 

Fantastic 
color on sale.

8500 W Crestline Ave, Littleton 8500 W Crestline Ave, Littleton

$12.95 
Kids Cut

Valid at this location only. 
Not valid with any other offers. CW

8500 W Crestline Ave, Littleton

Southwest Commons
8500 W Crestline Ave, Littleton 80123

303-971-0696
W Cross DrW Cross Dr

W Belleview Ave

W
adsw

orth Blvd
W

adsw
orth Blvd

W Crestline AveW Crestline Ave

Sprouts

PetSmart

FS

SHAMPOO SERVICE 
ALWAYS INCLUDED

SHAMPOO SERVICE 
ALWAYS INCLUDED

We are fully licensed, insured and certified to permanently 
repair aluminum wiring and remove your fire hazard. Visit 
our web site at www.alwirerepair.com to read about the 
hazards of aluminum wiring and the CPSC recommended 
COPALUM repair method. Call today for your home  
wiring evaluation!

ALUMINUM WIRING
can be DANGEROUS!

�

�

720-299-4706

IS YOUR HOME WIRED SAFELY?
Most homes built between 1964 & 1974 contain aluminum wiring.

Did you know “homes wired with aluminum wiring are 55 times more 
likely to have one or more connections reach Fire Hazard Conditions”

—US Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC Pub #516

Your Safety Is Our Business!
Lic #6092 • Insured • Honest & Dependable

Serving all your electrical needs with Local References!

Nextdoor Question About Xcel
 “Did anyone else happen to get this information? Please 
read the 2 sided insert about the Energy Assistance Charge that 
came with your latest Xcel Energy bill.... This fee was automat-
ically added to every gas and electricity account as the result 
of Colorado State Legislature’s HB 21-1105 (It was signed 
into law). If you want to, then you can opt out of paying this 
fee.... directions for how to do that are on the insert in your bill. 
You can opt out by either calling Xcel 1-800-895-4999 or by 
sending them an email to inquire@xcelenergy.com. According 
to the insert in the bill, this fee will increase every year unless 
it is repealed”. Here is the information on the House Bill... 
The bipartisan bill, House Bill 21-1105, directs utilities to 
ultimately collect a $1 fee on electricity customers and a $1 
fee on gas customers per month, which will be used to finance 
direct utility bill payment assistance. Low-income customers 
are exempt from the fee. The fee will start at 50 cents starting 
in October and incrementally increase until it reaches $1 after 
October 2023. The bill also creates a mechanism for cross 
enrollment in the federal Supplemental Nutrition Assistance 
Program, or SNAP, and allows water utilities to voluntarily 
collect a charge to fund utility assistance for low-income cus-
tomers. In the last year, Energy Outreach Colorado, an energy 
assistance nonprofit, paid $13 million in utility bills for 25,000 
households after receiving federal and state stimulus funding 
to help meet the need in Colorado, according to a press release 
from the Colorado House Democrats. Prior to the pandemic, 1 
in 4 Colorado households struggled to pay monthly utility bills. 

Coloradans must earn less than 60% of the state median income 
to qualify for help through the Colorado Low-income Energy 
Assistance Program. Under the current eligibility guidelines, 
a two-person household earning less than $3,425 a month, or 
$41,100 a year, could use the federal utility assistance. People 
applying for LEAP must be permanent legal residents or U.S. 
citizens, or have household members who are citizens. A new 
Colorado law boosts funding for utility bill payment assistance 
for low-income residents by establishing small monthly fees 
on electricity and gas customers. “Families across Colorado 
are struggling to keep the lights on, and our current utility 
assistance system is not funded well enough to help every 
family in need,” Rep. Chris Kennedy, a Lakewood Democrat 
who brought the bill, said in a written statement. “After today, 
Colorado will have a sustainable funding source for our direct 
assistance programs that will ensure the needs of our communi-
ties are met,” he added. “There was a dire need to address this 
issue well before the pandemic began, and I’m very pleased we 
were able to take care of it this year.”

This Space 
Intentionally Left Blank 

for Teen Services



 December 2021 • google voicemail: 303-904-8218 • email: CWCAtalk@gmail.com • http://www.CWCA.info Page 5

Tree
Services:

Tree
Services:

Autumn Tree Lawn & LandscapeAutumn Tree Lawn & Landscape

Lawn
Services:

Lawn
Services:

KEEPS YOUR LAWN HEALTHY 
AND PEST FREE

KEEPS YOUR LAWN HEALTHY 
AND PEST FREE

Salvation Army Christmas Bell-Ringing

 The Kiwanis Club of Columbine joins together 
with the Salvation Army Bell Ringing each year to pro-
vide one of our biggest fundraisers of the season. Our 
Kiwanis Club will cover shifts at 2 local King Soopers 
grocery stores, one at Pierce and Coal Mine and one at 
Wads and Chatfield from Dec 10th thru Dec 24th. When 
you walk by our kettle say “Merry Christmas.” It is also 
a good time to ask about Kiwanis.
 We welcome Community members to join us by 
signing up for a 2-hour shift. Families can make this 
a local tradition. Youth groups can spread the holiday 
cheer. Young and old alike can stand side by side, ring 
the famous red bells and wish passerby’s a very warm 
and thought-filled Merry Christmas. The weather can 
sometimes be a bit frightful, but we just step inside the 
entry way to warm up. Give it a try by contacting Ken 
Sweet at 303-910-0084 via call or text. Last year we 

Kiwanis Club of Columbine in Action
raised over $20,000.  In the 25+ years we have been ringing we have raised 
over $520,000. Bring the holidays alive for those less fortunate and feel good 
about helping a neighbor. 
 Our Kiwanis vision: Kiwanis will be a positive influence in communities 
worldwide... so that one day, all children will wake up in communities that 
believe in them, nurture them and provide the support they need to thrive. 
Columbine Kiwanis is active throughout the year. We raise and donate about 
$15,000 per year and donate to activities such as Outdoor Lab, computers 
for schools, food banks, +++. We are proud of our hand-on projects such as 
Action Center Food Bank, participating in food drives, packaging food and 
school supplies for children, Meals on Wheels, Arapahoe Philharmonic, + 
many more. If you would like to meet people like us check us out. 
 Are you interested in joining the efforts of this warm and inviting 
group? Come check us out, we meet at 4Gs on Wednesday mornings at 7 
a.m. Check us out at http://columbinekiwanis.org or https://www.facebook.
com/columbinekiwanis. There is typically an interesting speaker during the 
meeting who may be addressing an issue facing the community. 

Additional Places to Recycle
Rooney Road Recycling
 Schedule an appt, Wed or Sat from 8 to 1:30 p.m.
Green Sheen Paint: 1055 S Jason St., Denver, 303-514-3955
 Monday thru Sat all day, 8 to 4 p.m.
 The paint must be in the original can w/ the label attached. You can 
recycle oil, latex, stain and acrylic paints. No paint thinner or flammables. 
Aerosol cans are $1/per.
AAA Propane: 7405 W 44th Ave, Wheat Ridge, 303-425-7623
 They will accept 20# & 30# tanks of any shape for recycling.
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Columbine West Veterans
Jack Woodman, U.S. Army, 1967 - 1968( Vietnam) 
 1st Logistical Command HQ
Clayton W. Neubert, USMC, 1965-1969, 6234 A-6A A/C fire control tech 
 DIANE com-nav., 1st MAW Da Nang RVN, 2nd MAW Cherry Pt., N.C./ 
 Army 1979- 1987. Signal Branch, Comm. Officer/ S-1 244 Engr. Bn. 
Dan Chism, Sr., USMC, 1963-69,(Vietnam 1965-66), 2nd Battalion, 
 9th Marines, 3rd Marine Division, stationed Danang, Chulai & Thubi 
Roy A. Bundy (Al Bundy), USAF, 1968-1972, Max Airlift, Vietnam, PI,  
  Calif. & Japan.
Jim Slora, U.S. Air Force, 1961-1965, Special Weapons Maintenance, 
 1910th Communication Sq., Lowry AFB, Co.
John Weksler, USN, 1960-1966, Aircraft Carrier Essex, Pensacola, FL., 
 U.S. Army, 1966- 1973 (Vietnam), Helicopter Pilot, 
 Colorado National Guard, 1973- 1987, Buckley AFB, CO. (Retired)
Annie Weksler, U.S.A.F, 1968-70, Nurse, George AFB, CA
Sidney Nelson, USN, 1968-1972 (Vietnam) GMG2 Riv Div 591, 
 Brown Water Navy
Craig Martin, USMC, 1976-1982, Presidential Guard 
 (Carter Administration) & Mountain Survival Instructor
Wade Gardner, U.S.A.F., 1986 - 1990, C-141B Loadmaster, 
 McGuire A.F.B. New Jersey
Belinda Gardner, U.S.A.F. 1987 - 1991, 438th Comptroller Squadron, 
 McGuire A.F.B. New Jersey
David E. Garcia, USMC, 1963-67 (Vietnam War), Radioteletype 
 Operater (RATT), 1st Marine Air Wing, returned to Yuma, AZ.
Tony Monte, USMC, 1968-1975 (Vietnam War)
Ken Sweet, U.S. Air Force, 1967-71, Fighter Aircraft Electronics, MI
Gene D. Willenbrecht, U.S.Navy, 1971-1977 (Vietnam War) 
 MM1 aboard the USS Enterprise
Richard Amador, U.S. Navy,1955-1959, 1st Class Quarter Master 
 (QM1) aboard the USS Mt Baker, AE-4, and the USS Mt Katmai

At Grey Matters Neurofeedback, we are all about helping your brain. Our cus-
tomized process ensures that you will receive training specific to you and how 
your brain functions. Beginning with the initial consult, Shari will review your 
situation and discuss how our targeted process works. If you decide to move 
forward, the EEG analysis will identify which brain waves are functioning op-
timally, and which would benefit from training. Whether your challenges are 
with sleep, learning, anxiety or more complex issues, Shari and the team at 
Grey Matters Neurofeedback are focused on your success.  

Did you know that Shari is one of a select group of neurofeedback providers 
to earn the designation of qEEG Diplomat? Contact us today to see how 
quickly we can get you and your brain headed in the right direction.

7175 W Jefferson Ave, Suite 2000, Lakewood, CO

720-726-6597 
https://greymattersneurofeedback.com

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

      

$199.99 Discount on 
 Complete Interior or Exterior Paint 

 
INTERIOR & EXTERIOR PAINTING 

DECK/FENCE STAINING 
DRYWALL PATCHING 
POPCORN REMOVAL 
TEXTURE MATCHING 

 
See our complete list of services at 

www.ValsBrushPainting.com 
 

Sherwin Williams Top of the Line Paints 
Duration and Emerald 

 
Proudly Serving the Littleton Area Since 

2009 

Meet Your Neighbor Mixer
 Please mark your calendar for early February (TBD) for an evening 
of great food and neighborly conversation to kick off the new year. The 
venue will once again be at Breckenridge Brewery, located at Santa Fe 
& Brewery Lane. There will be heavy appetizers to share along with 
optional tapped selections. The venue will be available from 6:30 to 8 
p.m. The Tap House has a warm & welcoming atmosphere that allows 
everyone an opportunity to mingle about. Outside the Tap House is a 
large fire ring and comfy patio setting if the weather permits. Drop in 
and enjoy the hospitality that Breckenridge Brewery has to offer.

Safe Toys and Gifts Month
 Accidents will always happen, but Safe Toys and Gifts Month is the 
perfect opportunity to review some basic safety advice and brush up on 
your knowledge about buying safe, appropriate toys and knowing what 
to do should you discover a potential hazard.

Halloween Contest Honorable Mention: 7477 S. Pierce Court
See winners on page 3.



OB PAINTING. Interior/Exterior. Free Est. 
Now offering Roofing Services. Call today!  
25 years in business! Rob: 303-986-8198
COLUMBINE GARAGE DOOR. Full door re-
placement and service. Leo & Bo 303-979-8084.
Tree Pruning and removal Specialists. Call 
Mr. B! Free est., ins., 30 yrs. exp. 303-932-2514 
Lisa’s Music Studio. Piano, Guitar, Banjo, 
Ukulele, Viola, Violin, Cello, & Drums. 303-883-
1157. Virtual Lessons Offered. 
DIVORCE SEMINAR. GET THE FACTS from a 
panel of experts! 2nd Saturday of each month.  St. 
Philip Lutheran Church  7350 S. Kendall Blvd, Sanc-
tuary Entrance. $35 www.garskemediation.com 
“MONEY LIKES SPEED!” Curious?  
www.MoneyLikesSpeed.biz 

HELP WANTED – Administrative Assis-
tant – Approximately 20 hrs./wk.: Customer  
Service; Word, Excel, Publisher experience re-
quired; limited accounting helpful. Homeowners 
Assn. Littleton Area. 303-979-4822; resume’ to  
danagrhoa@outlook.com. Include your phone 
and email contact information. 
JACK OF ALL TRADES Residential and  
Business Maintenance, Repairs and Remodels 
What do you need done? Burt 720-532-2685 or 
burtagent@gmail.com 
MUSIC LESSONS! PIANO GUITAR BASS 
Trusted teacher 20+yrs, Zoom / In person  
Great w/ kids Patrick Stone 720-297-8767
Sunny Carpet Cleaning 303-742-0855 
Drywall - Basement finishes - Remodeling. 
Years of exp. w/ refs. Gary 303-829-6363

Aminals Petsitting Service - Pet sitting (in your 
home). Bonded & ins. Refs. avail. Call Nancy & 
Rick (Owner/Operator) at 303-335-6237.
Tom’s Top Notch Painting: Interior/Exterior, 
Drywall Repairs, Handyman & Interior Decorat-
ing Services available 303-523-2941
DAN GRAY PAINTING 303-514-3232  Interior/ 
Exterior, Drywall and carpentry repair. Free est/ 
insured/30 years painting in Colorado. 
Highlands Pride Ptg, Inter/Exterior- 303-738-9203 
Drains cleared & plumbing repairs.  
Water heaters, faucets and more. Over 25yrs  
Experience. Prompt & professional service.   
Call Robert 720-988-3849 
Mike the Plumber - Your reliable neighborhood 
plumber for 14 yrs. Competitive rates. Free esti-
mate. 720-422-8139

CWCA Covenant Violation Report  Date: _____________
Mail to: CWCA, P.O. Box 620026, Littleton, CO 80162
Description of alleged violation:_________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________________________

Violator’s Address: ___________________________________________________
n I would be willing to appear in court as a witness.
Name:____________________________ Address:__________________________ 
Phone:______________________ E-Mail:________________________________

Columbine West 
Military Members

 “He has honor if he holds himself to an ideal of 
conduct though it is inconvenient, unprofitable, 

or dangerous to do so”. 
— Walter Lippmann

LCpl. Evan Doop, U.S. Marine Corps, 
   stationed at 29 Palms, California

David Fillpot, U.S. Navy Seamen Apprentice, Study: 
 Electronics Technician 

Chaplin, Major, William Harrison, U.S. Army, 
   Operations Chaplain, stationed at 
   Ft. Richardson, Alaska.

Sgt. Bethany Jaggers, U.S. Army, 282 
   Engineering Company, stationed at Ft. Carson, CO

GM1 David Tuey, USS Montgomery, 
   Weapons Handler, San Diego Naval Base, CA

HM1 Michael Tuey, IDC, Independent Corpsmen, 
   2nd Marine Combat Logistics Battalion 6, 
   Camp LeJeune, NC

Cpl. Kristyn Lutz, U.S. Marine Corp, 
   Stationed in Camp Pendleton, California

Classified ads are $4.00/line (about 40 characters/line). Contact Colorado Lasertype at 303-979-7499 or getinfo@ColoradoLasertype.com to 
place an ad. To view our display ad prices, visit our website at www.ColoradoLasertype.com. The deadline for placing a classified or display ad is 
the 15th of the month for the next month’s issue (i.e., 15th of Sept. for Oct. issue), except the January issue, which has a deadline of December 6th. 
Residents placing ads to sell household items are not charged a fee.
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CLASSIFIEDS: The perfect way to find local professionals to work 
on your house! You can also find activities, sale items and more!

Find more professionals to suit your needs on our Service Provider Directory at www.coloradolasertype.com.

Trunk or Treat with Dutch Creek PTSA 
 The FHPRD footbridge that connects the pool parking lot to the Dutch Creek school 
yard was transformed, by CWCA volunteers, into an age appropriate Spooky Bridge on 
10/29. With the DJ and blowups located in the school lot, the footpath allowed the kids to 
travel back & forth to the pool parking lot via the Spooky Bridge to explore all available 
decorated trunks. Without an official head count it was estimated that about 150 children 
with parents were in attendance. The early evening event had many creative costumes 
along with much excitement & tons of “trick or treat’ being shared. Happy Halloween 
Columbine West!
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Columbine West Statistics for November 2021

Current Homes FOR SALE in Columbine West
 Lowest Highest How Many?
Ranch Style None None  0
2-story None None  0
Tri/Multi-level	 $650,000	 $650,000	 	 1
Bi-level	 None	 None	 	 0

Current Homes UNDER CONTRACT in Columbine West
 Lowest Highest How Many?
Ranch	Style	 $475,000	 $475,000	 	 1	 
2-story	 $495,000	 $625,000	 	 3
Tri/Multi-level	 $589,900	 $589,900	 	 1
Bi-level	 $495,000	 $505,000	 	 3

Homes SOLD	in	Columbine	West	(Mar.	1,	2021–Nov.	15,	2021)

 Lowest Highest How Many?
Ranch	Style	 $450,000	 $705,000	 	 13
2-story	 $525,000	 $700,000	 	 17
Tri/Multi-level	 $500,000	 $704,827	 	 16
Bi-level	 $475,000	 $580,000	 	 16

Duane’s extensive knowledge of real estate, top success rate in the 
marketplace, and high level of professionalism, combined with the 
ultimate goal of satisfying his clients, are all on display from the 
first time you meet him. T. H.

We have sold three homes now with Duane as our Realtor.  We 
trust Duane’s instincts for many reasons; he has been in the Denver 
market his whole life, he is a certified Realtor, and perhaps most 
importantly, he is a licensed attorney as well.  Talk about having an 
advocate by your side! K. H.

Selling our home was a very 
smooth process, thanks to Duane. 
We would highly recommend him 
to our friends and anyone in need 
of a very professional Realtor.  
J. & C. T.

Thank you for being so helpful and 
honest. Your care and concern sets 
you above! K. L.

The statistical information is based on MLS data Nov. 15, 2021. Not all of 
the properties were listed and/or sold by Duffy & Associates, LLC.

Realtor with  
real estate  

law background

Top “Five Star” Realtor as 
seen in 5280 Magazine

Considering selling your home?
Call me today for a FREE market analysis!

Duane sells more homes in 
Columbine West than any 

other broker!

SOLD BY DUANE!

D U A N E  C .  D U F F Y
Duffy & Associates,  LLC

3 0 3 - 2 2 9 - 5 9 1 1
DUANE@DUANECDUFFY.COM

WWW.DUANECDUFFY.COM

8282 W Portland Ave.

A RECORD PRICE FOR COLUMBINE WEST—$700,000!


